
 

  

 

UPDATE: Work at North Maple Regional Park continues  
The City of Vaughan continues to make progress on construction at North Maple Regional Park (11085 
Keele St.). Here’s an update on the work: 

• The entrance at Keele Street and Vaughan Cares Way is being improved. To safely carry out 
construction, it will be closed to the public starting Friday, Aug. 9. 

• Access to the park will be diverted to the south entrance, closer to Teston Road.  

• Detour signs will be in place to guide visitors. 

 
This work is expected to be completed by fall 2024. The park will remain accessible at all times. 
 
To safely complete all construction activities, intermittent lane reductions along Keele Street will be 
required on weekdays from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Signage and barriers are in place to guide visitors. 
 
Safety first! We ask that all park visitors exercise caution and respect on-site signage, barriers and other 
traffic control measures in place. For your safety, please stay out of these designated construction areas 
and stay clear of equipment and machinery. 
 

Check vaughan.ca/NMRP regularly for project updates and more information.  
 
Questions? Please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the dispatch office 
at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/community-projects/north-maple-regional-park-nmrp

